
-----Original Message----- 
 
From: Kim Johnson   
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2016 3:34 PM 
To: Moore, Andrew 
Subject: Thornton Road Case Postponement 
 
Andy,  
 
I have been out of town on a family emergency and I am on hold for further travel.  
 
South Lamar Neighborhood Association would like to postpone the Thornton Road Case.  
 
Please let me know what the options are for the next meeting. 
 
Kim  
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